
Friday, May 29, 2020 
 
Dear community, 
  
It is hard to find words to express the grief and heartbreak surrounding the current events. 
But now more than ever, the Chancellor’s Committee on LGBTQIA+ Communities would like to 
affirm that we stand in solidarity with the African American Faculty and Staff Association 
(AAFSA) and express our unreserved support for the Black community both at UC Davis and in 
the rest of the country. 
  
We would also like to take this opportunity to encourage non-black folks to educate 
themselves, actively be anti-racist and stand as allies against racial injustice. 
  
Take care, 
 
Chancellor’s Committee on LGBTQIA+ Communities 
 


